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2nd November 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to you with details of the PE kit required for your child to participate in 
PE lessons. 
 
Recently there have been a number of children who have had no PE kit, or the 
incorrect PE kit in school. To ensure your child is able to comfortably participate in 
PE lessons, please ensure the following PE kit is in school: 
 
Indoor PE 
White t-shirt with the Heath Fields logo / plain white t-shirt 
Plain dark shorts – blue or black 
Plain dark skort – blue or black 
Plimsoles 
 
Outdoor PE 
White t-shirt with the Heath Fields logo / plain white t-shirt 
Plain dark tracksuit – blue or black 
Trainers 
 
PE kit has not changed, and is published in our prospectus, available on the Heath 
Fields website. 
 
PE uniform is available to buy from our uniform supplier Impress Promotions, at 
www.ipmteamwear.com 
 
We expect that children only wear the PE kit listed above and that this is available to 
them in school. We do not expect children to wear anything different, such as football 
shirts, strappy tops, clothing with logos, or different colours. 
 
If we find that children have no PE kit in school, or incorrect PE kit, then we will 
inform parents via text, so that you can support your child by ensuring they have the 
correct clothing. 
 
Thank you for supporting your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 
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